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GPS INTERFERENCE AND NAVIGATION TOOL (GIANT) USER NOTICE: GIANT-2020-001 

SUBJECT: Model Manager Change 

BACKGROUND: 

The GIANT sustainment team would like to introduce Captain Jami George as the new GIANT Model 

Manager.  Capt George has been with the Space and Missile Systems Center (SMC) for over four years 

serving the majority of her time at Los Angeles AFB, CA under the MILSATCOM Directorate and Launch 

Enterprise Directorate. She is now stationed at Peterson AFB, CO and serves as the Deputy Branch Chief 

for the GCS Ground Control Segment and GIANT Model Manager under SMC/ECPG.  

The GIANT sustainment team would like to thank Mr. Douglas Correll for his support and dedication to 

improving the GIANT model for the GPS community.  We wish him well as he moves on to his new 

position. 

IMPACT: 

All model management correspondence should be directed to Capt Jami George at 

jami.george@us.af.mil or 719-556-2636. 
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